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I oppose this proposed bill. Oregon currently has a voting system that ensures the 

most number of people are able to vote, why would we regress to an in person/on the 

day method which only serves to exclude people from voting? Please stop wasting 

time with bills like this that do nothing to help Oregonians. 


